
If your child is currently in year 6 of a primary or junior school, you will 
need to apply for a Year 7 place in a secondary school for September 2023. 
You can name up to four schools on your application and must apply 
through your home authority even if your preferred schools are in another 
local authority area.
Reading residents (who pay Council Tax to Reading Borough Council) should 
apply using the link below. If you live outside Reading (e.g. West Berkshire 
or Wokingham), you must apply through the school admissions service of 
your own local authority.

Year 6 pupils: 

Apply online at:
www.brighterfuturesforchildren.org/secondary
It’s quick, easy and secure.

For help and more information:
Web: www.brighterfuturesforchildren.org/schooladmissions
Email: Admissions@brighterfuturesforchildren.org
Tel: 0118 937 3777	

Apply for your 
secondary school place

Deadline for applications is 31 October 2022
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Or scan the QR code

http://www.brighterfuturesforchildren.org/schooladmissions 

